

## Thompsonville C.U.S.D. #174

21191 SHAWNEETOWN ROAD • THOMPSONVILLE, IL 62890 PH: (618) 627-2301 or (618) 627-2511 • FAX: (618) 627-2302

September 2024

Dear Grant Committee:

I want to take the time to thank the Illinois Retired Teachers Foundation for the grant in the amount of \$470 that I was recently awarded to build a young adult library in my high school classroom.

I have already begun the process of building a young adult library in my classroom. I ordered a bookshelf as well as 70 young adult books to fill the shelves. This would have not been possible without your help. Thanks to your generous grant, the students in my classroom will now have the opportunity to read new books. I plan to continue adding to my classroom library for the use of our students.

I will gladly send photos of my project once it is completed. Again, thank you so much.

Sincerely,

Christina Freeman

High School English Teacher, Thompsonville CUSD 174

Christina heeman